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Dear {{Recipient.FirstName}}, 

Exciting news from HousingPlus! 

We are pleased to announce that HousingPlus’ two U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funded programs received the 
two highest rankings, city-wide, on this year's NYC Continuum of Care 
(NYC CoC) annual performance evaluation.1 Overseen by Joyce Kelly, 
Vice President of Tenant Services, and under the guidance and 
supervision of our program managers, Jade Lee and Dr. Simone Hinds, 
these two programs, which serve 115 households, demonstrate the 
success and importance of our “housing first” model. 

Our scores of 99.5% and 98.1% are the two highest-scoring 
supportive housing programs in NYC out of a total of 163! 

In reflecting on our rating, Martha Kenton, Executive Director of the NYC 
CoC stated: 

The NYC CoC is delighted that two HousingPlus HUD Continuum of Care 
Program-funded projects are successfully serving their participants with 

the highest quality of services. In the most recent NYC CoC Annual 
Evaluation, their near-perfect scores demonstrate that HousingPlus is 

an example to their permanent supportive housing peers of what it 
means to serve our most vulnerable New York City neighbors. 

Thanks to our dedicated and motivated program staff, HousingPlus 
received this recognition. We know our work provides more than a safe, 



stable home; it also changes lives. We provide the highest quality services 
to our tenants and their families, meeting their needs in real time. 

When you support HousingPlus, you provide a woman, child, and 
family opportunities to realize goals. 

We are honored to be a recognized leader in NYC's supportive housing 
space. We hope you will celebrate our achievement with your gift today. 
Thank you for supporting HousingPlus.  

With gratitude, 

   

Rita Zimmer 

Founder & Executive 

Director 

1. Each year, HUD releases its new notice of funding opportunity detailing the 

requirements for applying for Continuum of Care (CoC) program funding, which 

HousingPlus receives. One of the requirements is the completion of an annual 

performance evaluation through the NYC CoC for all current HUD CoC-funded 

programs. Evaluations are used in considering future funding to organizations, such as 

HousingPlus. 
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Follow us on social media to learn more about the women we serve and 
stay connected with the community 

  

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  

  
 

 

 


